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AGENDA 
 

For the meeting of the  
European Board of Directors  

of the  
Global Parliamentarians on Habitat  

on Wednesday the 4th of March 2009  
in Brussels, Belgium 

 
 
 

1. Opening of the meeting by Mr. Igas, European President. 
 

2. Report on the planned activities of UN-Habitat for 2010 and 2011 and on the 
preparations for the 22nd Governing Council to take place from the 30th of March 2009 
until the 3rd of April 2009 at the UN-Habitat headquarters in Nairobi, Kenya by Mr. Jean 
Bakole, Director of the UN-Habitat liaison office to the European Union and Belgium. 

 
3. Review and evaluation of the World Urban Forum IV in Nanjing, China, from the 3rd to 

the 6th of November 2008 by Mr. Götz, President of the Board of Directors. 
 
4. Report on the activities of the GPH in the countries of the members of the board. 

 
5. Report on the findings of the 2nd part of the legal comparative study on the 

implementation of the Habitat-Agenda after the two workshops in Bucharest (April 
2008) and Berlin (October 2008) by Dr. Anneke Assen, President of the Former 
Parliamentarians Group and by Mr. Götz, President of the Board of Directors. 

 
6. The next  

- World Forum of the Global Parliamentarians in 2009 
- European Forum of the Global Parliamentarians in 2010 
 

7. Preparations for the 22nd Governing Council to take place from the 30th of March 2009 
until the 3rd of April 2009 at the UN-Habitat head quarters in Nairobi, Kenya. 

 
8. Miscellaneous 

 
9. Summary and closure by Mr. Igas, European President. 


